
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Community Members, 
 

 

Heidelberg Township is expanding our Hometown Heroes Banner Program.  Each 

banner will include the service member’s picture (if submitted), branch of service, rank 

and dates served.  All banners will be located on streets within Heidelberg Township. 

With this program we hope to erect a living tribute to those individuals who have served 

in the military from our community.  All costs associated with the banners will be the 

responsibility of the applicant whether through direct funding or business/individual 

sponsorship. 

 

Deadline is May 3, 2024   at 3:00 PM  

 

For all questions, please contact Jennifer Snyder at jsnyder@heidelbergtownship.com 

or call the Heidelberg Township office at (717) 949-3885. 

 

Thank you, 

Heidelberg Township Board of Supervisors 
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Heidelberg Township 
Veterans Hometown Heroes Banner Program 

 
Full Name of Veteran in Photo: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Branch of Military: ______________________________   Rank: ________________________ 
 
Dates (years) Served ___________________  
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of person submitting photo: _____________________ Phone #: ___________________ 
 
Relationship to hometown hero: ____________ * E-Mail Address: _______________________  
*Email address necessary for sample verification and authorization. 
  
Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Alternate Contact person: ________________________ Phone #: _______________________ 
 
 
Additional comments: _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
PHOTO RELEASE FORM 
I hereby grant Heidelberg Township permission to use the attached photo (which includes a 
likeness of myself or of my relative) in the Hometown Hero Banner Program.  In addition, I take 
full responsibility that all information provided about the veteran(s) being honored is accurate 
and correct. 
 
_________________________________             _______________________________ 
(Signature)      (Date submitted) 

 

 
Banner paid in full $200 
Check# ________      
*Please make all checks payable to Heidelberg Township 
 

All photos will be returned once the banner has been printed. 
 

 
Forms, pictures and payments may be dropped at the Township Office located at            

111 Mill Road or mailed to PO Box 188, Schaefferstown PA 17088 
 
 

 
For all questions or concerns, etc., you can contact Jennifer Snyder at 
jsnyder@heidelbergtownship.com or call the Heidelberg Township office at (717) 949-3885. 
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